
Department of Biosciences 

Notice 

The students of B.Sc. (Biotechnology and Life  

Science) IIIrd year/ VI sem and M.Sc. (Biotechnology, Biochemistry and 

Microbiology) IInd year/IVth sem are hereby informed that the project 

training in department will start from 14.01.2019. All the students interested 

in the IN-HOUSE Training Program have to fill a prescribed proforma 

available with Mr. Arif (BT-8). The duly filled forms have to be submitted 

by 30 th November 2018 to Mr. Arif. After allocation, the list will be 

declared and students shall have to submit the training fees (UG Rs 3000/- 

per month for three months and PG Rs 4000/- per month for four 

months) in the account section latest by 29.12.2018. The attendance of all 

the trainees is mandatory throughout the training period and will be strictly 

monitored by the respective supervisors. 

 

(Preeti  Bajpai) 
Head 
Department of Biosciences 
 

 


